


NAIMUN – North American Invitational Model United Nations
Georgetown, WASHINGTON DC 

Dear Parents,

The fifty-second annual North American Invitational Model United Nations (NAIMUN LII) is nearly upon us. This year the conference will be held from February 12 – 15th, 2015 in Georgetown, Washington D.C.   As you are aware, your student has been selected to attend.  Please find below information regarding the trip.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact either Sarah Chhablani or Bruce Dayton.


Conference Dates:  	February 12th – February 15th 

Chaperones:  		Ms. Sarah Chhablani- schhablani@mph.net/  315-491-5836
			Mr. Matt Twomey-Smith mtwomeysmith@mph.net
Itinerary: 

Thursday, February 12th, 2015
7:45 AM:	Load Bus (Birnie Coach)
8:00 AM:	Depart from MPH
4:00 PM: 	Approximate arrival time in Washington

Sunday, February 15th, 2015
1:30 PM 	Load Bus from Washington Hilton (Bernie Coach)
1:45 PM	Depart from Washington
9:30 PM	Approximate arrival back to MPH

Costs:
Bus Cost to MPH students:	$ 205.00
Delegate Registration Fee:	$ 109.00
Hotel Cost:  			$ 386.00 
TOTAL:			$ 700.00

Checks should be made payable to MPHMUN and should be paid by Tuesday, February 10th to Mrs. Chhablani

Food:   
The conference does not provide meals.  Please send money with your student to cover meal costs.  Plan on spending between $20-$25 per day.   The conference is centrally located and there are plenty of restaurants and fast food venues for the students to choose from.  

Dress:
Students will be in committee for 4 days.  Students should have enough conference clothes for this time.  
Students will have an opportunity for sightseeing so please plan accordingly.  




[bookmark: _GoBack]Hotel Information:
Washington Hilton
1919 Connecticut Ave., NW
Washington, District of Columbia, 20009
Ph. 1-202-483-3000  

Emergency Contact Number:
Sarah Chhablani will have her cell phone with her if you need to get a hold of her: 315-491-5836

Behavior and Expectations: 
MPHMUN delegates understand the behavioral expectations for MUN conferences.  In the unlikely event of a violation of MPH rules of conduct your child will forfeit his/her ability to participate in conference activities.  We would also like all students to provide Mrs. Chhablani with their cell phone numbers to coordinate activities. 

Thank you for all your support and entrusting us with your student.  We are looking forward to a successful conference in Georgetown!

Sincerely,

Bruce, Sarah, and Mary Elizabeth

Dr. Bruce Dayton- bwdayton@maxwell.syr.edu
Mrs. Sarah Chhablani- schhablani@mph.net

